
 

PDC..                       Newsletter 

Studio Closures: 
The Studio will be  

CLOSED  

Monday, December 24th  

through 

Tuesday, January 1st   

for Winter Break! 
 

Monthly Tuition  

for December 

is now due! 
 

** REMINDER ** 
 

A $20 LATE ASSESSMENT FEE will be 

applied to your account if payment has 

not been paid by the 15th of that 

month.  After the 15th of each month, 

account statements will be emailed to 

those with account balances. 

No refunds or credits will be granted due  
to missed classes. A makeup class will be 

offered. Billing statements will only be 
provided to those whose accounts  

are past due or whose accounts  
reflect new charges. 

 
 

Costumes 
Costume Deposits of $55 per costume per 

class were due back on November 15th.  

If you have not paid your dancers costume 

deposit, please do so as soon as possible. 

We have noticed that the costumes are 

costing a little bit more than in the past, 

due to a price increase from the companies 

we get our costumes from.  If your child’s 

costume(s) cost more than the $55 initial 

deposit, you will be notified as to that 

amount, and it will be applied to your 

account by February 28th, 2019.   

This will be due by Marth 10th.   

Please be sure to check out the Dance 
Bulletin Board next to the main door.  

 

Snacks/Water 

Waters and snacks are available at 

the studio for a dollar.  All proceeds 

benefit The PDC Competition Team.   
Prepaid snack punch cards are 

available for $10 at the front desk.   
Anyone taking water from the fridge 
without paying for it at the time will 

have the fee charged to their account. 
 

Acro Classes 

Beginning & Intermediate Acro 
The door to Studio B will be left open on 

the first week of the month, so you 

may watch your child. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to… 
Aaryanna Adams 

Amber Apicelli 

Miranda Apicelli 

Abigail Bassett 

Mary Battersby 

Alexis Beausoleil 

Everlee Boulais 

Janelle Charron 

Ariel Danburg 

Samantha Dempsey 

Kelsey Field 

Mckenah Gluck 

Cara Grossman 

Riley Linkin 

Meckenzie Maldonado 

Lilah Moran 

Lexy Nault 

Lillian Newcomb 

Jenn Paquette 

Jessica Stolarek 

Mikayla Walford 

Emma Young 
 

 

With the cold weather here, 

only tight fitting knit sweaters, 

long sleeve t-neck shirts, or 

dance sweaters are acceptable.  

Bulky sweaters, sweatshirts or 

jackets will not be allowed 

during dance class. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please “LIKE” us on 

Facebook! 

The Putnam Dance Center 
Up to the minute updates like studio closures, 

studio events, fundraisers and more… 

 

 

December 

Holiday Dancewear SALE! 

We will be having a 

 20% Holiday Dancewear Sale on 

Shoes, Leotards, Dance Sweaters, 

Bags, Tights, PDC Logo wear and 

Legwarmers 

December 10th - 15th  

Monday – 4pm-8pm 

Tuesday – 12:30pm-2pm; 4pm-8pm 

Wednesday – 4pm-8pm 

Thursday – 9:30am-11am; 4pm-8pm 

Friday – 4pm-8pm 

Saturday – 9am-2pm 

Sale applies to all items in inventory 

as well as PDC Logo wear that can 

be ordered. 

No Catalog orders, with the exception 

of, Ballet Slippers, Tap Shoes, Jazz 

Boots, Tights (Revolution only) and 

Dance Bags. 

**Orders are NOT guaranteed for 

Christmas delivery** 

 

 



 

FUNDRAISERS! 

Parents Night Out! 

TWO upcoming Parents Night Out events: 

Saturday, December 15th 

5pm to 10pm 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Saturday, December 22nd 

5pm to 10pm 
Price:  $20 for the first child - $10 for each 

additional child from the same family.  

Recommended age: 5-10 years.  Pizza, 

Popcorn, Water, Games & a Movie!  

 ~ Children may also bring their  

favorite snacks or drinks! ~ 

PDC & Non-PDC Students Welcome! 

Register by the Wednesday  

prior to the event.   

Sign up at the front desk.   
Max 20 kids: first come, first serve.   

Sign up early to ensure your spot! 

 

This is the perfect opportunity to get your 

holiday shopping done or just  

have a night out! 

Proceeds to benefit The Putnam Dance 

Center Competition Team 

 

Gift Card Fundraiser 

The PDC Competition Team is currently 

selling Gift Cards for the holidays.  If 

interested in ordering, an order form is 

at the front desk, or see any 

Competition Team Member.   

Orders must be placed by Monday, 

December 10th.  Cards will be delivered 

and ready for pickup on  

Tuesday, December 18th. 

 

Absent Policy 
Please CALL the studio directly when you or 

your child will be absent from class. 

Do NOT Facebook the message   

Do NOT Text the Teacher or Annette 

The Desk Person needs to get the message 

and that person will inform the teacher. 

Phone: (860) 963-7073 - Thank you! 

Upcoming Competition 

Team Events/Fundraisers 
 

13th Annual  

Dance and Dessert! 

Please join the PDC Competition Team  

at their 13th Annual Dance and Dessert 

Show on Saturday, January 5th at 6pm  

@ The Rectory School Tang Performing 

Arts Center in Pomfret, CT.   

Join us for an evening of dance, 

 followed by raffles and  

complementary drinks/desserts! 

Tickets are $10 each, please see a 

Competition Team member or the Front 

Desk for tickets. 

 

Comedy Fundraiser 

The PDC Competition Team is holding a 

Comedy Fundraiser on  

Saturday, January 12th 
Doors open at 6pm 

Show starts at 8pm 

 Snacks, 50/50 and Dozens of Raffles! 

Comedy with Scott Higgins! 

Danielson VFW, 29 Mechanic Street 

Sponsor a Table or Donate a Raffle Item! 

Tickets are $20, Limited Seating! 

Please see a Competition Team member 

or the Front Desk for tickets. You may 

also all the studio at 860-963-7073. 

 
All Competition Team Fundraisers 

this year will help cover the cost to 

send the Competition Team to 

Nationals which will be held in 

Virginia Beach, VA this summer! 

 
With the weather getting colder 

and darker earlier, and for your 

dancers’ safety, please have them 

wait inside the dance studio when 

waiting to be picked up.   

Parking Lot 
Please drive slowly and carefully in 

the parking lot. Also, please follow 

the directional arrows painted on 

the pavement.  One of our teachers 

has almost been hit twice.  We care 

about the safety of all of the dancers, 

their families as well as our staff. 

  - Thank you! 
 

Bad Weather Cancellation 

The PDC does not always close when 

school is closed.  If classes are canceled 

due to inclement weather, a message 

will be left on the studio phone.   

Classes may be held if the weather 

clears by the afternoon and driving 

conditions are safe.   

Classes missed can be made up. 

 
If a student withdraws from the 

Putnam Dance Center, you must notify 

us by phone: (860) 963-7073 or  

e-mail: annettehebard@att.net.  
 

**Please write names or 

initials inside all shoes, 

outerwear and dancewear.**   

LOST & FOUND is located in the 

top right cubby.  Currently there are 

a lot of shoes and other belongings 

in there.  We will be donating the 

Lost & Found items to charity on 

12/22.  Please check to see if any of 

it is yours.  Thank you. 
   

Dates to Remember: 
2018-2019 

December 24th - January 1st – Closed 

(Winter Break) 

April 15th – 20th – Closed  

(April Vacation) 

April 28th – Picture Day  

at The Putnam Dance Center 

May 7th, 8th, 9th – Rehearsal Dates 

May 11th – Recital – Peter Pan 

Please check out our website for other available classes at www.putnamdance.com 

http://www.putnamdance.com/

